
MEDICAL AND HEALTH RECRUITMENT BOARD, ASSAM 
ACMR Building, Near Office of the DME, Assam, Six Mile, Khanapara, Guwahati-22 

 
No. MHRB/20/FSO/2019/1453                Dated Guwahati the 5th August, 2022 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

It Is for information of all concerned that, the Medical & Health Recruitment Board, Assam 
will hold the written test (OMR based) for recruitment to the post of Food Safety Officer under Health 
& Family Welfare Department, Government of Assam, on 07-08-2022, Sunday, as per advertisement 
No. MHRB/20/FSO/2019/311 dated 27/11/2019, in the following venues- Cotton University, 
Panbazar, Guwahati, Gauhati Commerce College, R. G. Barooah, Road, Guwahati and Swadeshi 
Academy, Tarun Nagar, Guwahati. 

The MHRB has decided to allow the candidates found eligible as per their online submission, 
to appear in the written test to be held on 7th August, 2022. The Board would like to clarify that it 
reserves the right to cancel the candidature of any candidate on verification/scrutiny of their 
documents   at any time or any stage after the written test and interview, if it is found that they do not 
fulfill any of the eligibility conditions as per term of advertisement mentioned above. 

No intimation letter to the candidates shall be sent separately by post. The list of valid 
candidates and e- admit cards are being uploaded in the website (https://nhm.assam.gov.in). The 
candidates shall have to download their e-Admit cards from the website to appear in the written Test. 
 

 
 

Sd/- 
Chairman 

Medical and Health Recruitment Board, Assam 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


